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BIDDING NOTICE  
 

INTERNATIONAL PUBLIC BIDDING Nº CP/013/2022-SMOP/OPP-NDB 
 
  
THE MUNICIPALITY OF CURITIBA, through the MUNICIPAL SECRETARIAT OF PUBLIC 
WORKS - SMOP and the MUNICIPAL CITY HALL OF CURITIBA, makes public, for the knowledge 
of interested parties, that it is promoting a Bidding in the International Public Competition Modality 
aiming at the selection and contracting of a company or consortium of companies, from NDB 
member countries, for the execution of Remaining Works of Road Infrastructure and Tube Stations 
– Petit Carneiro, Sebastião Paraná, Pedro Gusso and Santa Regina – LOT 10.3 BRT SUL. 
 
The financial resources come from the Municipality of Curitiba. 
 
The Value of the Work with BDI totals (R$) 16,366,267.14 (sixteen million, three hundred and sixty-
six thousand, two hundred and sixty-seven reais and fourteen cents). This bidding will be carried 
out in national currency (Reais) and payments will be made exclusively in Brazil. 
 
The Work comprises civil engineering services of: rainwater galleries, paving, earthworks, 
demolition of existing pavement, landscaping, horizontal and vertical signaling, infrastructure for a 
tube station and construction of a tube station. 
 
The work is located at Avenida Republica Argentina and Avenida Winston Churchil, in the 
Municipality of Curitiba - State of Paraná - Brazil. 
 

Official communication with the Public Administration will be carried out exclusively through 
the Technical Administrative Management Unit - UTAG, through the following contacts: 
Address: Rua Bom Jesus, 669, Bairro Cabral - Curitiba – Paraná - Brasil, CEP 80.035-010; 
e-mail: utagndb@ippuc.org.br 
phone number. +55 41 3250 1436 
 

The projects and other documents related to the scope of this public notice are available on the 
website: www.curitiba.pr.gov.br under the “Biddings” icon and can also be requested, in writing, 
through the aforementioned e-mail. 
 
 
Envelopes containing "price proposal" and "qualification documents" must be filed simultaneously 
at the SMOP "PROTOCOL SERVICE", located at Rua Emílio de Menezes n.º 450 - Bairro São 
Francisco - Curitiba - Paraná, until 9:00 a.m. day 09/19/2022. The envelopes containing the “price 
proposals” will be opened in a public session at 9:30 am on the same day 09/19/2022, in the 
Meeting Room of this SMOP, located at the aforementioned address. 

 
 

Curitiba, August 12, 2022 
 
 

RODRIGO ARAUJO RODRIGUES 
Municipal Secretary of Public Works 

 


